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WHAT’S HAPPENING 

uy 
Sensory Circuit Training: 

Join us in person to explore how to run and 
implement a sensory circuit in your school.  

 
Wednesday 5th March 2025  

09.00 – 12.00 
 
 

Virtual Training: 
1  

 
 
 

We have a selection of online training 
webinars with topics on how sensory and 

motor skills impact on daily activities. 
Please see our QR code to book 

 
Fun With Food Group 

4-week group for early years 
(nursery/reception class), where a staff 

member is supported to set up and  
engage children in food play.  

Intro webinar on: 
 

Monday 7th April 2025 13:30-14:30 
OR 

Wednesday 9th April 2025 10:00-11:00 
    

Preparing for Secondary School 
Webinar: 

Learn how to support children when moving 
to secondary school 

 
Thursday 27th March 2025 10:30-11:30 

 
OT Champions: 

This project supports a staff member to run 
a group in school. Topics include self-care, 
fine motor skills, handwriting, gross motor 

skills, core stability. Please email to book on 
 

DON’T FORGET 
 
Coffee Mornings: 
Invite us, we can answer questions from 
parents and provide advice and signposting. 
Invite to email below. 
 
SENCo Advice Meetings  
Book a 30-minute virtual advice meeting with 
an Occupational Therapist if you would like 
some advice on how to support a child or a 
collective need in your setting. 

 
FunMoves: 

 

New universal screening tool available in 
Birmingham, for early identification of gross 

motor and coordination difficulties. If you 
would like to be added onto our waiting list, 

please email us. 
 

 

Ready, Steady, Reception Group: 
7-week programme where a staff member is 

supported to set up groups to work on 
independence skills ready for reception 
class: communication & interaction, pre-

writing skills, toileting, dressing and 
mealtimes.  

Intro webinar on: 
Monday 7th April 2025: 10:00-11:00 

OR 

Wednesday 9th April 2025: 13:30-14:30 
 
 

33333 

 

 
Eventbrite QR Code: 
Please scan our QR code for 
specific topics and dates 

 
 
 

To book or enquire about attending our 
FREE training please contact:  

bchc.sendtherapy@nhs.net 

 

  

FREE FOR MAINSTREAM 
PRIMARY SCHOOLS 

mailto:bchc.sendtherapy@nhs.net

